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important dates

School success starts with attendance.  When 
your child arrives late to school, he/she misses 
hearing the daily schedule and instructions to 
the lesson. These are important moments that 
set the tone for the rest of their day and their 
readiness to learn and do their best. They can 
also feel embarrassed entering the classroom 
late. Please take a moment to review the 
infographic below and reach out to the school 
if you have any questions or needs in striving for 
consistent attendance!

ATTEND TODAY- ACHIEVE TOMORROW

improve our school- 
leave a suggestion 
when you’re here!
These boxes are available in the 

office & the hallway 



 -Our annual Bingo for Books event on will be held March 28th 
from 5:30-7:00pm (a flyer will be sent home with details)

-Volunteer for our Bingo for Books event at 
https://signup.com/go/BpXbmOX 

-Check out our Facebook Page to keep up to date on PTO and 
school happenings https://www.facebook.com/groups/grimsrudpto

-Support our Art Program at Grimsrud by ordering from Mighty 
Missouri! Don't forget to enter the code "grimsrudelementary" at 
checkout https://mightymissouri.com/pages/grimsrudpto

-Our next PTO Meeting will be April 18th @ 6:30pm. We would love for 
you to join us in helping to plan Teacher Appreciation Week, & end 
of year activities! Hope to see you there! 

Parent- Teacher Organization (P.T.O) Updates

READING 
MONTH FUN
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